
 

  
 MILLER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

6951 S. Camino De la Tierra 

Tucson, Arizona 85746 

(520)908-4200 

 
               

 

 

August 2, 2024 

 
Dear Parents or Guardians: 
 

We are pleased to notify you that in accordance with the Every Student Succeeds Act, you have the right 

to request information regarding the professional qualifications of your child’s teacher.  Specifically, you 
may request the following: 

 
● Whether the teacher has met State qualification and licensing criteria for the grade levels and 

subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction. 

 
● Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional status through which 

State qualification or licensing criteria has been waived. 
 

● The baccalaureate degree major of the teacher and any other graduate certification or degree 

held by the teacher, and the field of discipline of the certification or degree. 
 

● Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their qualifications. 

 
If you would like to receive this information, please feel free to contact Ms. Veronica in our front office, at 

(520)908-4200 or veronica.ochoa@tusd1.org, and she will be happy to assist you. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Katherine Sabel M. Ed 

Principal 

Miller Elementary School 

katherine.sabel@tusd1.org 

(520)908-4204 

“Teaching and learning should bring joy.” 

                                                       ~Rita Pierson 
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 MILLER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

6951 S. Camino De la Tierra 

Tucson, Arizona 85746 

(520)908-4200 

 
               

 

 

 

August 2, 2024 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

Under the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA), Title I schools are required to provide parent notification when 

a teacher does not meet the requirements as an appropriately certified professional as outlined by the legislation. 

 

__________________________ is a valued member of the faculty at ______________and will be completing 

the necessary steps as defined by the Arizona Department of Education as soon as possible.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Katherine Sabel M. Ed 

Principal 

Miller Elementary School 

katherine.sabel@tusd1.org 

(520)908-4204 

 

“Teaching and learning should bring joy.” 

                                                       ~Rita Pierson 
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